
Kenai Peninsula Boro'ugh 
Office of the Borough Mayor . 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President 
Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

FROM: Charlie Pierce, Kenai Peninsula Boroligh Mayor~ 

DATE: December 1, 2020 

RE: Appointments to the KPB Advisory Planning Commission 

In accordance with KPB 21.02, appointments to Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Advisory Planning Commissions are recommended by the Borough Mayor, 

. -
subject to confirmation by the Borough Assembly. Both applicants are registered 
voters and reside within the area to be represented. I hereby submit to the 
Assembly my recommendation for confirmation of the following appointments 
to the KPB Advisory Planning Commission: 

Hope /Sunrise 

Jessie Maguire 

Kachemak Bay 

Bruce Robinson 

F 

B 

Cc: Melanie Aeschliman, Planning Director 
Sandra Fletcher, Planning Senior Clerk 
Bryan Taylor, Land Management 
Clerk's Office 

Expires 

September 30, 2023 

September 30, 2022 -



Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Clerk 

TO: 

THRU: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor 

Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk { /y;> )A /~ . 
Michele Turner, Deputy Borough Clerk (1' ~) 
November 18, 2020 

Verification of Advisory Planning Commission Applicants 

As per KPB 21 .02.060, the applicants listed below have been verified as 
registered voters within the precincts covered by the commission boundaries in 
which they are applying. Their residence address has also been verified to be 
within the advisory planning commission boundaries as listed. 

HOPE/SUNRISE ADVISORY PLANNING-COMMISSION 

Applicant: Jessie Maguire 

KACHEMAK BAY ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION 

Applicant: Bruce Robinson 


